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I am against the bill because it permanantly blocks construction of a bridge over the Deschutes River. This appears
to be an attempt by a privileged few to stifle the needs and interests of the broader community.

The advantages and disadvantages of the bridge should be publicly debated by a diverse group of local stakeholders.
HB 2027 effectively shuts down this debate.

Furthermore, I suggest the Oregon Legislature put strict rules in place to prevent this kind of "gut and stuff"
amendment.

Thank you --

Jonathan Parlan
2276 NW High Lakes Loop
Bend, OR 97703
(541) 550-2745
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